
 

 
Christmas Arrangements 2021 

 
The Offices of Longford County Council will close for the Christmas period as follows: 

 
Friday, 24th December 2021 to Wednesday, 29th December 2021 inclusive 

 
Re-opening on Thursday, 30th December 2021 

 
Please note: The Motor Taxation Office/Cash Desk is closed all day on the 31st December 2021 to necessitate end-of-year financial 

procedures. 

 
Nollaig shona agus gach dea-ghuí don Athbhliain ó Comhairle Chontae An Longfoirt 

Longford County Council wish you a very Happy Christmas and New Year. 
 

Barbara Heslin        
Director of Services       


